
 
 
 

 
 

Something Old, Something New – for You! 
 
 

Meeting Monthly  
on the Fourth Friday 

 
 

Come and join us for chat, fun and 
games, fish and chips and a film 

beginning at 11:30am. 
 
 



Something Old – Something New: The “Fish and Chip Friday” 
sessions are coming to an end but in there place the folk at Castle 
Hill URC are offering something new – incorporating the good old 
fish and chip dinner! 

 
Fish, Fun & Film Friday: The sessions are open to all with no need 
to pre-book although, for safeguarding and wellbeing we will ask 
you to complete a registration form so we can support folk in case 
of an emergency and keep you informed about our activities.  (The 
registration form is attached to this leaflet and you can bring it 
along to the first session you attend – spare copies will be 
available).  We aim to be dementia friendly and inclusive. 

 
What to Expect: Sessions will begin at 11:30 with refreshments 
and activities to enjoy on arrival. We will then share a fabulous fish 
and chip lunch followed by tea or coffee, cake and a film.  We will 
announce the film for the following session each month. 

 
The cost for each session will be £6.50 to include fish and chips 
and other refreshments, payable on the day. 

 
The dates of the sessions are enclosed with this leaflet so you can 
add them to your diary and keep a copy on display at home as a 
reminder.  We very much look forward to welcoming you in the 
coming months. 
 


